
Hampshire Mills Group 

Newsletter 
 

 

Number 133 – Summer 2021 
 

 

 

At last, we can go away on holiday, so we did! 

Here is Lyme Regis Town Mill in April 2021 with the brewery and other 

ancillary enterprises around it.  On the same trip, we also visited Otterton Mill 

which was open. 

Keith Andrews 

 


